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December 24., 1933.

Hon. Robert L. Owen, 
24.00 Sixteenth Street, 
Washington, D. C.

Dear Senator Owen:

I thank you very much for your kindness 
in sending to me a copy of your letter to Chairman 
Eccles dated December 23, which I have read with 
great interest, and I trust that your statements 
may raeke some impression uoon Yr. Fccles and the 
other members of his Board.

With all good, wishes for the Christmas
Season, I am

Yours very sincerely,

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




